Manager’s Name

Name of Business 

Street address 

Town, TX   zip

Date

Dear ___________ (Manager’s name): 

 ____________________ (name of school) will be hosting a _________________ (Event) on _____________________ (list every day of your school’s event).  We are seeking donations of juice, cups, healthy snacks, and small prizes to reward students who walk and bike to school.  We believe your business will benefit greatly by contributing to our event, and would like to request (Specifically list the number and type of items) from your business. 
In exchange for your donation, your business will receive: (Below are some suggestions for how you can recognize and thank your sponsors) 

· Recognition on the school website.

· Publicity at the event welcome table. 

· Recognition in our school newsletter.

· A tax-deductible donation receipt. (on request) 

There is a critical need to shift our children from cars back to bicycles and feet. Statistics show an alarming increase in childhood obesity due to lack of exercise and poor diet, increasing children’s risk of diabetes, heart disease and cancer.  Routine physical activity such as bicycling and walking combats obesity and related disorders. 
The ______________________ (Event Name) encourages physical fitness and active transportation which contribute to improving the health and safety of our children.  This event encourages students and parents to bike and walk, making the community safer and more friendly for all. 

Thank you in advance for supporting the health and happiness of your community. I will call you next week to answer any questions you have about this request.  You may also contact me at ___________ (your phone number) or ____________ (your email address).

Sincerely, 

___________________ (Your name)

